
 

 

 

1. Ski & Snowboard Club - If you missed the ski and snowboard club 

meeting yesterday at lunch and would like to learn more about what is 

being offered this year, please drop by Ms. Brant or Ms. Cook's room 

to ask questions and/or pick up a form. A reminder that forms will be 

collected at 8:30 on Wednesday, Feb. 8 in the front foyer. We will be 

closing the club and sending invoices as soon as the spots fill up. If you 

have questions about how we will be selecting applicants, come speak 

to Ms. Brant or Ms. Cook. See you on the slopes! 

 

2.  Lost & Found – This is the last reminder for students to take the time 

and check out the lost and found for any missing belongings.  Devon 

will be packing up the remaining items at the end of the day today! 

 

3. Youth Lounge is closed at nut break today. 

 

4. Athletic Leadership - All athletic leadership students interested in 

helping with the grade 7 volleyball tournament please come to a 

meeting today at lunch in Ms. Cook's room. Bring your lunch and 

please be prompt! 

 

5. Yearbook cover Contest Extended - To have a broader representation 

of artists, Mr. Gill and Mrs. Weir are extending the deadline for the 

Yearbook cover contest to November 10th.  Please see the poster 

outside the library for criteria or see Mr. Gill or Mrs. Weir for 

details.  The theme is taking care of yourself, others and this place.   
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